SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST

Lord hath wade,
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Communion kits are available at the
back of the auditorium. Kits will also be
available at the proper time should you forget
to pick one up or should you elect to have

Communion brought to you.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available upon
request at the Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN
DECEMBER 1, 2024

WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Chris Cummings

I Will Call upon the Lord - # 63
Victory in Jesus - H 470

PRAYER - Tommy Dees
SCRIPTURE READING
1 Timothy 2:1-7

Servant Song - H# 694
Come, Share the Lord - # 364

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Doug Hopkins
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Thank You, Lord! -# 781
I Stand Amazed - # 147

MESSAGE - Bob Payne
“Pick Up Your Towel”
John 13:12-17

All to Jesus I Surrender - H 662
Sing and Be Happy - H 587

CLOSING PRAYER - Travis Birdwell

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723




[ SOUTHMAINPRAYS J

LILLIAN HALEY, Joe Haley's stepmom, has a brain
tumor and is soon to be placed in Hospice Care.

JANET THOMPSON is awaiting test results.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Lacy Bates, Randy Brogo-
itti, Don Brooks, Margie Brown, Kenny Bryant, June
Chenault, Eleanor Cox, Ken Craycraft, Carla Cummings,
Layton Cummings, Linda Cummings, Michael Dorsey, Ste-
ve Dyer, Randy & Beverly Fletcher, Tami Hale, Carter David
Harbron, Roy Hunt, Lynn Jackson, Linda Jamison, Dorothy
Jennings, Ken Johnson, Tyler Line, Cade Mervin, Rex Neill,
Michael Perry, Cathy Reaves, John Rockey, Kenneth Sa-
bella, Sr., Laura Shaw, Jim & Donna Smith, Cory Turner,
Linda Tutt, Pat Waddllington, Linda Warner, Scott Warner,
Jane Whitemore, Ted Williams, Kim Wilks

“Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation,
by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving,
present your request to God”™- Philippians 4:6

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Christy Vinson
U SHFINR )
ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers.................. brivers4750@gmail.com

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:

Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com

CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:........................ rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Dodd Vinson

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith
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Aribella Whitaker,
Nik Henry!!!

[ ANNOUNCEMENTS ]

1ST SUNDAY KIDS PRAISE

All children between the ages of 3 years old through 3
grade will be dismissed after Communion to go to Rooms 9
-10 where they will travel as a group to the MPB for Kid's
Praise. Children will return to Rooms 9-10 where they can
be picked up immediately following worship.

CHRISTMAS PARADE

Henderson’s Annual Christmas Parade is scheduled
for 6PM Thursday, December 5th. As usual, we will be
setting up a table for cookies and hot chocolate for the
parade attendees. We have plenty of hot chocolate mix
but, if you can help supply (store bought) cookies or
snack-size baggies, please leave them in the Fellow-
ship Hall by Wednesday, December 4th. Thank you!

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE

+ No Wednesday Meals: Dec 18, 25, Jan 1

+ No Ladies Bible Class: Dec 24, 31

+ Office Closed: Dec 24 - 27, Jan 1

+ Wednesday Night Classes: Dec 25 and Jan 1 are
cancelled. We encourage you to enjoy time with

your families.
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Giving Tree \

The Giving Tree information is on it's way! Please

help us provide some of our local children with a
great Christmas by helping us meet our goal of
$2,000 for our shoppers to purchase gifts. Monetary
donations can be given to Brenda Orr, Diann Hopkins
or Renee Hampton by Sunday, December 15th. Let
one of these ladies know, also, if you'd like to help
with the shopping.
The Ladies Wrapping Party is scheduled for 6PM
Monday, December 16th, in the Fellowship Hall.
Please bring a finger food, scissors and your Christ-
mas spirit!
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